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I am a parent of two young children who is concerned about the regulation of deadly 

weapons in our neighborhoods. This is a common sense measure to ensurer that 

guns are being regulated properly. Gun sellers should be subject to same types of 

regulation as other businesses in our communities- it is shocking to learn that the 

average gun dealer is only inspected once every 57 years. Please pass HB3076. 


